
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

28 March 2018 

 

 

 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 REQUEST REF: 0264-18 

 

Thank you for your email of 8 March 2018 asking for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA) 2000.  You asked:  

 

I write with a fresh request for information under the FOIA. 

 

My request is as follows: 

 

* Please disclose the nature and brief description of the two claims which resulted in 

compensation payments in 2015/16 of £58,540; 

* Please disclose the nature and brief description of the three claims which resulted in 

compensation payments in 2014/15 of £943,000; 

* Please disclose the amounts for each individual compensation payment. 

 

I am writing to confirm that we have now completed the search for the information which you 

requested.   

 

I can confirm that the Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FCO) does hold information 

relevant to your request.  

 

The information you have requested is provided in the table below:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Human Resources Directorate  

Foreign and Commonwealth Office 

King Charles Street 

London SW1A 2AH 

 

Website: https://www.gov.uk  

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/


 

 

Claims from Staff 

 

Financial Year Compensation Description 

14/15 £2000 Injury / equipment 

function  

 

14/15 £936,000 Slip/trip/fall resulting in 

long term complications 

in one claim 

14/15 £5,000*  

*FCO contribution 

estimate 

Stress  

15/16 £1,690 Industrial Hearing loss 

15/16 £56,850 Construction accident 

    

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Human Resources Directorate  

 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We may release this personal information to other UK 
government departments and public authorities. 


